IMPORTANT NOTICE
[bookmark: _GoBack]TAPLOW PAPER MILL                 & SKINDLES HOTEL
PUBLIC MEETING
TO
RECEIVE A PRESENTATION
ON THEIR FUTURE BY
SOUTH BUCKS DISTRICT COUNCIL
IN
 TAPLOW VILLAGE HALL
ON
21 NOVEMBER 2013 AT 8pm 
FOLLOWED BY QUESTIONS FROM THE FLOOR
PLEASE NOTE
THE HALL CAN ONLY ACCOMMODATE 70 SEATED AND 20 STANDING.
THEREFORE, PLACES WILL BE ALLOCATED ON A FIRST COME BASIS.
IF THE EVENT IS OVER-SUBSCRIBED ATTENDEES WILL BE LIMITED TO ONE PER HOUSEHOLD.
TO RESERVE A PLACE (there is no charge)
TELEPHONE GEORGE SANDY ON  01628-604229 or PREFERABLY
Email: georgesallysandy@live.co.uk
